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On December 17, 2023, we delivered another 160 coats to Saint Joan of Arc Parish in the
Harrowgate Section of Philadelphia. There was a line waiting for us and Sister Linda and her
team were delighted to see the coats arrive. We helped to distribute over 80 coats that Sunday
and Sister Linda found homes for the rest during the week just in time for Christmas.




